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Dear Parents, 

As we come to the end of another successful school year, I would like to extend 

my heartfelt gratitude to each of you for your unwavering support and involve-

ment in your child’s education.  

This year has been filled with remarkable milestones and learning experiences, 

and we could not have done it without your commitment.  

Looking ahead, we are excited to announce the staffing structure for the up-

coming school year. We have a fantastic team of dedicated teachers who are 

eager to inspire and guide your children.  

Nursery – Miss Hodges   Year 3 – Miss Teagle (Mrs Naylor from September) 

Reception – Mrs Dolby  Year 4 – Mrs Dean & Mrs Griffin 

Year 1 – Mr Backhouse  Year 5 – Miss Sharpe 

Year 2 – Mrs Fletcher  Year 6 – Mr Linsel & Mrs Thomason 

Our teachers are looking forward to meeting their new classes and embarking on 

another year of learning adventures. We are confident that with your continued 

support, we will make next year even more successful. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Thomason 

Headteacher 


